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Want to be one of the first Tribal members to receive Smoke Signals?

Want to receive the Tribal publication on your computer instead of 

waiting for it to arrive in the mail?

Want to get up-to-date and in-the-know about the Grand Ronde Tribe?

Well, here’s your chance.

In an effort to be more efficient and reduce costs, Smoke Signals sub-

scribers can have a PDF (portable document format) version sent to them 

instead of a newsprint version sent via the mail. All you need on your 

computer is Adobe Acrobat or some other program that can read a PDF 

and, viola, you’re set.

Why would you want to do that? The PDF version is available before the 

newspaper is even sent to our Salem printing contractor. You can read the 

paper on your computer or print out a copy yourself. And you will receive 

Tribal news much faster than the current standard mailing employed by 

the Tribe.

If you would like to receive an e-mailed PDF version of Smoke Signals 

and stop receiving a mailed newsprint version, send your e-mail to esub-

scription@grandronde.org. n

Smoke Signals offering 

e-mail version to read

The Tribal Veterans Special Event Board is recruiting younger 

veterans – Iraqi and Afghanistan veterans – to join.

“Our committee is getting older,” said Veterans SEB Chairman 

Steve Bobb Sr., who is a Vietnam War-era Marine Corps veteran.

Members of the Special Event Board attend events as flag carriers 
and represent the Tribe and their branch of service. Veterans inter-

ested in volunteering should contact Tribal Council Chief of Staff 

Stacia Martin at 503-879-2304 or stacia.martin@grandronde.org. n

Board seeking younger veterans


